
Netting is dangerous 
to hedgehogs!

Netting, such as that used for tennis, football and allotments can be dangerous to 
hedgehogs as they can easily become entangled in the netting and in struggling to get 
out, can become even more entangled causing suffocation, starvation and the loss of 
circulation which can lead to a toxic reaction and nerve damage and even death. 

How is it dangerous?

find out more
Thanks to Hedgehog Cabin for their support in the production of this information sheet and poster.
You can find out more about this Hampshire rescue and how you can support their work here: www.hedgehogcabin.info
Find out more about the University of Liverpool’s Hedgehog Friendly Campus Scheme by following us on Twitter @LivUniHedgehogs
Or by emailing Zoë Chapman, Hedgehog Champion, University of Liverpool, Z.Chapman@liverpool.ac.uk

To help, simply ensure that all netting is raised at least 12 inches or 30 cm from the 
ground when leaving your game, garden or allotment each day. As hedgehogs are 
nocturnal, it is important that this is done each evening before they come out. 

How can I help?


